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The California Avocado Com-
mission would like to thank 
all of  the growers who par-

ticipated in the recently concluded 
Crop Estimate Survey.  Survey forms 
were mailed out in mid-April with a 
return date of  May 10, 2013.  While 
the Crop Estimating Team typically 
prefers a response rate of  at least 50 
percent of  the industry’s acreage, 
this year’s 41 percent response rate, 
along with additional industry feed-

2013 Mid-Season Crop Update
back, has given us the data necessary 
to assess the current crop produc-
tion.  The commission will also hold 
a series of  committee and field meet-
ings throughout the month of  June 
to evaluate the accuracy of  the mid-
season survey results.

Using various statistical analy-
ses to evaluate information gath-
ered through the crop survey, satel-
lite imagery and acreage inventory 
results, the CAC Crop Estimating 

Team has estimated the 2012-13 
California avocado crop to be coming 
in at 505.4 million pounds, about 10 
million pounds less than the initial 
pre-season estimate of  515 million 
pounds, but on par with the 500 mil-
lion pounds CAC used for 2012-13 
budgeting purposes.  Below, find de-
tails of  the mid-season crop estimate 
results including variety breakdowns 
and production by county.




